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Monday 28th March 2022 
 
 
Sponsored Read Hopefully you were able to gather a few sponsors for our sponsored reading over 
the weekend. Remember to read as many books as possible during this week, gather your sponsor 
money next weekend and bring everything back to school next Monday 4th April. 
 

Our Class Trip to Pentire is tomorrow. The children will not need to bring their book bags to school 
tomorrow but please see the letter from last week as a guide for what they do need to bring with 
them.  
 

This week we are going to be talking about where we live and all the things we love about it. We will 
compare Rock to Wadebridge and then both places to London. The children will have the 
opportunity to find out more about our locality during our trip to Pentire and how we can look after 
the place we call home. We are also learning about the next part of the Easter Story and will share 
some hot cross buns together plus make crosses from natural objects. In maths we are going to be 
revising ‘Combining Two Groups’ and learning how to record this using part-whole models and 
number sentences. We will also be practising our song for the ‘Spring Concert’ which we will 
perform and pop on to Tapestry so that you can all see it next week. 
 
Next week we will be swimming every day. We are just awaiting a couple of swimming consent 
letters so send these in as soon as you can please. 
  
 
Thank you for your continued support. Don’t forget to pop in to see me if you have any queries or 
concerns. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Warren 
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